

PUBLIC NOTICE

(May 11, 2021)

ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING (MEETING CANCELLED)

Please be advised that the Advisory Planning Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 20, 2021 has been cancelled. The next Advisory Planning Commission meeting will be held on Thursday, June 17, 2021.

Ensuring the health and safety of our citizens is of utmost importance and therefore the meeting will take place by video-conference. We will continue to keep the community up to date on the City's business on our website at www.portalberni.ca.

Corporate Officer

e-mail: david.wiwchar@jpbg.ca portalbernitv@shaw.ca editor@albernivalleynews.com publisher@albernivalleynews.com elena.rardon@albernivalleynews.com

scott_smith@portalberni.ca cara foden@portalberni.ca

Distribution: PNPP (Web & Foyer Bulletin), Front Desk Book

J:\Clerks\Council\NOTICES\2021\APC_Cancel_May20_ao.doc